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FLPD EVIDENCE REQUESTS 

 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Evidence Unit will be conducting routine 
maintenance.  In order to complete this task, while efficiently handling calls from 

the public, the unit will be temporarily closed to the public on Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Thursdays.    
 
Any member of the public wishing to retrieve their property (i.e. Lost / Found 
Property, Property in Safekeeping, Bicycles, etc.) shall make said request 
through the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Evidence Unit, located at 1300 
West Broward Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 
These requests should be made on Wednesdays or Fridays, between 8:00 A.M. 
and 3:00 P.M. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these changes please contact Evidence Unit 
Manager Dawn Ramage at 954-828-5445. 
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